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At the meeting of the Police Commission on Wednesday, February 17, 2016, the following 
resolution was adopted: 

RESOLUTION NO. 16-12 

APPROVAL OF THE REQUEST OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE TO ACCEPT DONATION OF FIVE (5) NEW TABLES 
AND A LECTERN FROM GIRL SCOUT TROOP #32567, FOR THE RICHMOND STATION COMMUNITY 
ROOM, VALUED AT APPROXIMATELY $700.00 

RESOLVED, that the Police Commission hereby approves the request of the Chief of Police to 
accept donation of five (5) new tables and a lectern from Girl Scout Troop #32567, for the Richmond 

Station Community Room, valued at approximately $700.00. 

AYES: 	Commissioners Loftus, Turman, Marshall, Mazzucco, Hwang, Melara 
ABSENT: 	Commissioner DeJesus 

Very truly yours, 

ont Rachael 
hk--

Kilshaw 

Secretary 

San Francisco Police Commission 

949/rct 

cc: 	Captain S. Silverman/Richmond 
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